
FC21. COMMUNITY PLANNING UPDATE

Council considered a report by the Chief Executive providing an update on
Community Planning within the Falkirk Council area and presenting a Partnership
Agreement for approval.

Following a best value audit of the Community Planning Partnership (CPP) in 2014 by
Audit Scotland, the CPP Leadership Board reviewed its role and its operational
arrangements.

An agreement setting out the role of the CPP together with individual partners’ roles
and responsibilities has been developed. The proposed Partnership Agreement was
appended for approval.

The  report  also  set  out  the  progress  and  future  steps  which  will  lead  to  the
development and implementation of a revised Single Outcome Agreement by the end
of 2015.

Decision

Council agreed:-

(1) the Partnership Agreement as set out in appendix 1 of the report;

(2) to note the development of a Strategic Outcomes and Local Delivery Plan;

(3) to request that further reports are submitted, advising on progress and the
development of Council’s strategic properties, and

(4) to request that officers report annually on how the Council is supporting
Community Planning and the contribution it makes towards the attainment
of local priorities and outcomes.


